
  October 13, 2011 

 

Subject    Update on the flooding situation at Hi-Tech Industrial Estate 

 

Attention   The Director and Manager 

       The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Following our previous clarification regarding the flooding situation at Hi-Tech Industrial Estate, 

Ayutthaya, where KCE Technology is located, we would like to advise you that at this time the flood 

prevention embankment is not able to resist the increasing level of floodwater from the Chao Phraya 

River, although much effort has been put into repairing the damaged dyke. In addition, the 

floodwater has already surged into the estate area from Asia Road. The Industrial Estate Authority 

has asked for co-operation from all companies inside the estate to prepare for immediate evacuation. 

KCE Technology factory has been shut down temporarily since yesterday.  

The flooding situation at Lat Krabang Industrial Estate, where KCE Electronics PCL is located, has 

now stabilized. However, the company has increased monitoring around the clock and has prepared 

for the highest level protection plan.  

The company will maintain close monitoring of the situation and we will inform you accordingly if 

there is any significant change in circumstance. 

For your information. 

Yours faithfully 

 

(Mrs. Voraluksana Ongkosit) 

Executive Director 

 


